NEEM - SITREP no. 1, Sunday 25 April 2010
This SITREP covers the period April 19-25, 2010 (inclusive).

Movement of personnel:
April 23: Lars Berg Larsen (DK) and Lone Holm Hansen from CPH to Kangerlussuaq/SFJ by Air
Greenland and Louise Albershart from Schenectady to SFJ by 109" .

Movement of Cargo:

The following shipments have arrived in Kangerlussuaq/SFJ:
AWB631-26296583, 2 colli, 827 kg (CIC)
AWB117-25188024, 39 colli, 1500 kg (UB)
8AWB882-00221200, 1 colli, 50 kg (Iceland)
AWB631-26411512, 60 colli, 1685 kg (CIC)

Activities:

The NEEM field office in Kangerlussuaq has been opened with 4 days delay by the first FOMs from
Copenhagen, Friday April 23. The office and the warehouse (442) were found in good shape. The main
activities have been related to setting up the office with various hardware and getting the vehicles running.
Currently, internet, network, printers, and phones are operational, but the NEEM FOM mail is not yet
working. We expect it to be fixed on Monday 25. Contact to FOM: lbl@gfy.ku.dk and lone@nbi.dk. The
vehicles are running. The FOMs have been busy collecting cargo that has arrived during the week. Due to
the volcano in Iceland the last cargo for the put in arrived late — that is Saturday 24. First put in pallet is
ready.

The 109" arrived Friday 23, also with a delay of two days.

Weather in Kangerlussuaq(SFJ): Sunny with few clouds. Very little snow, and temperatures between + 8 and
-4C.
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